
From: Corley, Kimberly L. <CorleyKL@scdot.org>
To:  
CC: Poore, PetePooreJP@scdot.org

Kudelka, Robert PKudelkaRP@scdot.org
Shealy, Stanley EShealySE@scdot.org

Date: 6/3/2016 2:10:57 PM
Subject: Media Advisory: Piney Grove Road

The South Carolina Department of Transportation (SCDOT) plans to close a portion of Piney Grove Road for crossline 
repairs. The section of Piney Grove Road is scheduled to be closed from June 9, 2016 until June 10, 2016. A detour 
route is in place to guide traffic along Broad River Road and Piney Wood Road.
 
For additional information, the public may contact the Richland County Maintenance Office at (803) 786-0128.
 
 
 
 
 
Kimberly Corley
Public Information Coordinator

803.737.1270 Main
803.737.1272 Direct
803.315.5473 Cell
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